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BY EMAIL  

August 17, 2023 

 
Neighbours on the Line,  
c/o Robin Sadko 
2134 Gus Wuori Road, RR#1 
Kaministiquia ON  P0T1X0 
notlcommunityrelations@gmail.com  

Dear Robin Sadko:  
 
Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. 

Leave to Construct Application – Waasigan Transmission Project  
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2023-0198 

This letter acknowledges receipt of your letter dated June 26, 2023, concerning the 
Waasigan transmission line project (the Project) proposed by Hydro One Networks Inc. 
(Hydro One). 

The OEB received Hydro One’s leave to construct application for the Project on July 31, 
2023. The OEB has assigned File Number EB-2023-0198 to Hydro One’s application 
(Application). 

The OEB expects to issue a Notice of Application shortly. The Notice will set out the 
process for participating in the OEB review of the Application and the scope of issues 
that will be considered by the OEB in the proceeding. The OEB will direct Hydro One to 
publish the Notice in local newspapers and to serve it on all landowners that may be 
affected by the Project.  

Once the Notice of Application is issued, the Neighbours on the Line group can consider 
whether it wishes to apply to be an intervenor in the proceeding or file a comment letter.  
The OEB will review all requests for intervenor status and provide direction on the 
scope of the proceeding and other procedural matters. The OEB website has additional 
information on how to participate in a hearing. 

mailto:notlcommunityrelations@gmail.com
https://www.oeb.ca/stakeholder-engagement/intervenor-information#:%7E:text=To%20request%20intervenor%20status%20for,in%20the%20Notice%20of%20Hearing.
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Please refer to file number EB-2023-0198 in all future correspondence to the OEB 
regarding the Application. All information related to Hydro One’s application must be 
filed with the Registrar at registrar@oeb.ca. 

Yours truly, 

John Pickernell 
Manager, Applications Administration 
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